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School Diary for the 
Week Beginning  
13th September 

2021 
 

Monday 
Badgers – Music 

Lessons 
Badgers Dungeons & 
Dragons Club (This 

week only) 

 
 
Tuesday 

Otters & Hedgehogs 
PE 

 
Wednesday 

Squirrels & Badgers 
PE 

 
KS2 Cricket Club  

 
Thursday 

Dress as Rock Star 
(Y1 to Y6) 

 
KS1 Woodland 

Adventures Club  
 
Friday  

PE for All 
 

KS1 Multi-Skills Cub  
 

Happy Birthday 
Emily, Simon, Chloe, 
Poppy, Mrs Brookes, 
Mrs Knight  

 

 

 ‘God loves a cheerful giver.’ 
2 Corinthians 9:7 

 
Dear Parents, 
The start of a new school year always provides a level of excitement, 
anticipation and optimism, with possibly a little trepidation, for both 
children and staff.      
 
It’s hard to believe that our new children have been in school for less than 
two weeks.    They have all settled so well.      The Y6 Buddies have enjoyed 
getting to know the children in Otters.    Earlier this week the children 
started their new study themes with a bang.    Squirrels were archaeologists 
for the day, Hedgehogs went back in time to find out more about being a 
Victorian and Badgers designed their own islands.     
 
Next week, we will be holding our elections for our new head pupils.     Five 
children have put their names forward: Ashton, Dani, Ellourenne, Izzy and 
Poppy.   They have written a campaign speech which Miss Rauer has 
recorded.   The children will be watching them next week before they vote 
for their favourite candidate.    I will also be sending out a link to you, so 
you can also have your say.    The children are also writing application for 
House Captains, Eco Warriors and Librarians.     We will announce the 
successful candidates next Friday during worship.      
 
On Wednesday 22nd September, we will be hosting a wellbeing day for the 
children.    We have organised some yoga sessions for the children and Mrs 
Bugliarello is in the process of organising some therapeutic art activates for 
the children to explore.     Hopefully by the end of the day, every child will 
have found something they can do when they are feeling anxious.    We are 
also hoping to arrange a yoga club one day after school for next term. 
 
Stay safe and have a wonderful weekend. 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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Stars of the Week -Let Your Light Shine 
Otters (Reception)~ Everyone for settling so well.  
Hedgehogs (Y1) ~ Lily for attention to detail creating her collage of Queen Victoria 
Hedgehogs (Y1) ~ Lucas for his enthusiasm towards new learning (Study Theme Victorians). 
Squirrels (Y3) ~ Tiana for settling in brilliantly to Year 3/4, working well with others and trying her 
best in all of her work. 
Squirrels (Y4) ~ Oliver P for his mature manner, settling back into school so well and working really 
hard in everything he does. 
Badgers (Y5) ~Lucy for impressing Mrs Morris with her fantastic maths. 
Badgers (Y6) ~ Frankie for an amazing start to the year. 
PE Award ~ Ashton for excellent ‘tagging’ skills in tag rugby. 
Principal’s Award ~ Ashton for being the most amazing role model for others. 

 
 

 

 ‘Loving Others as We Love Ourselves’ 
Mark 12 v31 

 
‘As’ is the key word in this quote from the Bible.    
Before can love anyone else, we have got to love 
ourselves.    We also need to treat others how we 

would like to be treated ourselves. 
 

 
Prayer for the Week 

Dear Lord, teach me to be generous. 
Teach me to serve you as you deserve; 

to give and not to count the cost, 
to fight and not to seek for rest. 

To labour and not to ask for reward. 
Amen 

 
This Week’s Family Bible Reading  

The Good Samaritan. 
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TT Rock Stars 
Next Thursday, we will be relaunching TT Rock Stars with the 

children in Y1-Y6.      We would like the children to come 
dressed as a rock star for the day.    Nothing too crazy! Please! 

 
My Maths – Year 1 to Year 6 

The children have been exploring My Maths this week.     They 
will have come home with a letter for you explaining how to log 

on how to support your child.    My Maths homework tasks will be 
set every Friday.   The children will then have the week to 

complete them.     
 

If you have problems with technology at home, please let us know 
as we can arrange a time in school for your child to complete 

their task. 
 

 

 

 

 
COVID 19 - Remote Learning Reminder 

 
Don’t forget to access the school’s website if your child is off 

school as a result of COVID-19.    

http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/covid-
19/82396  

Remote Learning Level 1 – If your child is off. 
Remote Learning Level 2 – Bubble Closure. 
Remote Learning – Whole School Closure. 

There is also a range of other useful information, including our 
latest procedures under our COVID-19 tab. 

 
Home Learning at Warmingham 

By now you will have received a welcome booklet and the 
children’s homework learning journals.    Inside both, there is a 
copy of our home learning expectations for your child.    You can 
also find a list on our website in the ‘Home Learning’ tab on your 

child’s class page.    These expectations aren’t set in stone – please 
talk to your child’s class teacher if your child is struggling. 

 
There is also some useful information about how you can help at 

home under parents tab. 
 

 

 
 

http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/covid-19/82396
http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/covid-19/82396
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